
Cambridgeshire Junior Chess Championships 
 
St Faith’s hosted the Cambridgeshire Junior Chess Championships on Sunday. Children who 
perform particularly well at this annual event are given the honour of playing chess at 
county level. 
 
We are delighted to announce that Ryan Stubbs and Matthew Young have been invited to 
represent Cambridgeshire in the U9 section, with Amer Amen and Rayyan Ali (who have 
previously played U9 matches for the county) being selected for the U11s. 
 
Congratulations to our players on this fantastic achievement. 


